. . ’ DENR MIMAROPA

Republic of the Philippines RECORDS SECTION
Department of Environment and Natural Resoyrcedi IE @€ I ¥ W I EP
MIMAROPA Region

——s=  PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCHS OFFICE MAR 2 1 2023

—— Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
- Telfax No. (048) 434 - 8791 [ incoming [J OUTGOING
Email Add: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph 5:"“_5__-—— DATSNO.
March 13, 2023
MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director

DENR MIMAROPA, 1515 DENR
By the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

THRU: The OIC, Assistant Regional Director for
Technical Services

FROM : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT QUERY OF THE OFFICE OF REP. WILBERT T. LEE RE: DENR
BUDGET ON SALT INDUSTRY RELATED ACTIVITIES

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated February 07, 2023 from CENRO Puerto
Princesa, Palawan regarding request for information / data on the issued Special Land use permit
(SLUP) for salt industry-related activities in the province of Palawan.

Relative hereto, pleased be informed that there is no issued SLUP for salt industry related
activities within the administrative area of jurisdiction of the above mentioned CENR Office.

For your information and records.

LIZARDO %CAYATOC
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January 25, 2023
DENR PENRGQG

MEMORANDUM PALAWAJ RFb OROS
FOR . The PENR Officer R '
DENR-PENRO Puerto Princesa City BY:. 7 0
DATE
FROM ; The OIC-CENR Officer -
SUBJECT QUERY OF THE OFFICE OF REPRESENTATIVE

WILBERT T. LEE REGARDING DENR’S BUDGET ON
SALT INDUSTRY RELATED ACTIVITIES.

This is in compliance to the memorandum from that Office dated January 10, 2023
regarding the above subject.

Please be informed that based on records of this Office, there is no Special Land
Use Permit (SLUP) for salt industry-related purposes issued within our administrative
Jjurisdiction.

For information and record.
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PEDRO A. VELASCO
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